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I live in Spirit Lake, Idaho, which is in proximity to the proposed Newport Silicon Smelter. Each
summer (and in other seasons as well), we often have air conversions, which lock in poor air
quality. Many times the conversions are due to smoke; from wildfires, and wood burning furnaces.
If the smelter is in place, it will contribute to the deterioration of our air quality. Can you
substantiate that our air quality would not be dangerously and further compromised by the smelter
emissions?
 


